
 

 

NOTICE OF A POSSIBLE QUORUM 
 

In compliance to the State of Wisconsin Open Meetings Law requirements, public notice is hereby given that 

members and a possible quorum of the Town Board along with Town staff may be in attendance for a 

Wisconsin Towns Association Outagamie County Unit Meeting.  The meeting is being hosted by the Wisconsin 

Towns Association. 
 

Monday, April 15, 2024 

6pm – 8pm 

Town of Buchanan 

N178 County Road N 

Appleton, WI  54915 
 

No Town business or action will take place on April 15, 2024 during this possible quorum. 

 
 

Posted on the 2 Boards at the Freedom Town Hall and on the Town website on the 9th of April 2024 by 4:00 p.m. by the 

Clerk’s Office.  

 

 

           Dana McHugh, Deputy Clerk 


